R O R O R	NAME & TITLE	Andrew Kleine, Chief
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Bureau of the Budget and Management Research
	SUBJECT	City Council Bill #10-0522

CITY of
BALTIMORE

MEMO

DATE: October 18, 2010



TO

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council Room 400, City Hall

Attention: Ms. Karen Randle

City Council Bill #10-0522 is a bill for the purpose of establishing standards and requirements to provide bicycle parking spaces for certain new or expanded structures, premises, and uses. The law provides that in general one bicycle parking space must be provided for every 10 vehicle parking spaces required in existing law.

This legislation will reduce traffic congestion, improve air quality, and promote active and healthy lifestyles. There is no additional cost associated with designating these bicycle spaces. The Finance Department supports this legislation.

Cc: Edward Gallagher Angela Gibson

Visit our website @www.baltimorecity.gov

